
OMB Granicus Review 
 

Granicus Title Approval to rescind funds for award acceptance for 8C218 - Directions - 
Telehealth Remote Access to Crisis Intervention for the Fiscal Year (FY) 
2021 Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant Countywide 
(JAG-C). 

Granicus ID# 23-06+87A Reference #  Date 4/28/23 
 

Mark all Applicable Boxes: 
Type of Review 

CIP  Grant X Other  X Revenue  Project  
 

Fiscal Information: 
New Contract (Y/N)  N Original Amount $196,208.00 

Fund(s) 0001 Amount of Change (+/-) $(57,500.00) 

Cost Center(s) 311112 Total Amount  $ 138,708 

Program(s) 1712 Amount Available Total: $138,708 

Account(s) 5340001 Included in Applicable 
Budget? (Y/N) 

Y FY23 
Fiscal Year(s) FY23 

Description & Comments 
(What is it, any issues found, is there a financial impact to current/next FY, does this contract vary from previous FY, etc.) 

 

On July 26, 2022, the SAAB approved the recommendation of six (6) projects for 
funding under JAG-C. These recommendations were approved by the Board on 
October 11, 2022. One of the awarded non-profits, Directions has decided not to 
proceed or sign their agreement due to concerns with standard contract and grant terms 
and conditions.   At this point in the state grant process, Direction’s portion of the 
proposed JAG-C award must be rescinded and released to FDLE because the 
application stage has passed. 
 

 Since being awarded, one non-profit, Directions for Mental Health, Inc. d/b/a 
Directions for Living (Directions) for Telehealth Remote Access to Crisis 
Evaluation counselor position ($57,500.00), has decided not to proceed or to sign 
their agreement.  

 Initial funding in an amount not to exceed $237,081.00 was to be provided by the 
JAG-C to support six (6) projects in Pinellas County, with $196,208.00 of that 
funding being administered directly by Human Services.  However, since 
Directions for Living ($57,500.00) will not be moving forward Human Services will 
administer a total of $138,708.00 across three (3) non-profits and an award for 
the department.  

 The City of Tarpon Springs will administer its own project directly with FDLE. 
Their project total is $40,873.00. 

 Funding to support this agreement was partially anticipated and $150,650.00 is 
included in the FY23 Budget. A budget resolution for additional funds is no longer 
needed. 

 

 

Analyst: T. Merrill      Ok to Sign:   


